
Announcements  

August 31, 2025 
 

Today, there is no community meal due to tomorrow’s holiday. If you are interested in 
sponsoring a meal, contact Georgia Kingsley.  
 
CSA is here! If you have any questions about how to donate, please contact the office. 
This is by far the biggest fund raiser for the parish. As of today, we are only at 66% of 
our goal. 

Today we say goodbye to Fr. Chris and wish him well in his next assignment. 

The deadline every volunteer in our parish to complete the required Protecting God’s Children 

program session and criminal background check is fast approaching. Please see the information 

in today’s Vigil if you wish to continue volunteering after September 8, 2025. 

There is a notice from St. Clare Montefalco on the back table for anyone who is interested in 

their school. 

Please sign up in the back of church today for Religious Education with Barbara Taylor. Also, 

today is the last day for donations of backpacks. Backpacks will be distributed next Sunday, 

September 7. 


